
      

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

Dec. 1st – Hamper drive begins 
Dec. 3rd – CPF movie night 

Boréal-Express (@UVic) 
Dec. 4th – Popcorn day 
Dec. 4th – WITS for Kindergarten 
Dec. 7th – PAC movie night 
Dec. 15th – Hot lunch 
Dec. 14th – Millstream Christmas 

Concert (pm & evening 
performances) 

Dec. 21st – Hampers delivered 
Dec. 22nd – Last day before 

winter break 
 
 
 
Jan 8th – School reopens & 

Popcorn day 
Jan 15th – Non-instructional day 
Jan 19th – Hot lunch 
Jan 29th – Kindergarten 

Registration Week 
 
  
     

PAC News 
École Millstream Elementary 

December  2017 

Bottle Drive! 

 When: Saturday, January 6 

Where: Millstream School 

Please save your bottles so 

we can make this drive 

even more successful. Last 

year, we raised $2000!  

Volunteers, we need you! 

Please contact  

Nicole Fraser at 

fraser.nicole@gmail.com 

Peer Helpers’ Food Drive 

Starting December 1st, bring 

non-perishables to fill the 

collection boxes for our 

families who could benefit 

from some extra support this 

holiday season. 

 

Help Fill the Hampers! 

 

Ecole Millstream Elementary School         626 Hoylake Avenue, Victoria, BC      (P) 250-478-8348 

 

Ongoing EASY 

Fundraisers 

Cobbs Bread – tell them 
you are with Millstream 
Elementary before you 
pay 

Co-Op Gas – use #13999 
Bottle Depot – ask for 

your return refund to 
go to Millstream 
Elementary 

Thrifty’s Smile Card – pick 
up a card in the school 
office, load, and use in-
store to purchase your 
groceries.  Thrifty’s 
gives the school 5% of 
your total! 

And his heart grew three 

sizes that day! 

 Break out the Santa hats 

and your Whoville spirit! Join 

the PAC for The Grinch Who 

Stole Christmas starring Jim 

Carey.    

December 7  

Doors open @ 5:45 pm 

Show starts @ 6:30 pm 

Snacks and pizza will be 

available for purchase. Pre-

order your pizza dinners and 

combos online. 

Admission: $5/person or 

$30/family  

(includes a large pizza, 4 

drinks & entrance tix for 4) 

 

Hot Lunch! 

 
Munch-a-Lunch is open for 

the winter hot lunch orders!  

Dec 15th – Dad’s Holiday 

Jan 19th – Chinese 

Feb 16th – Dad’s  

The order deadline is 1 

week prior. Mark your 

calendar! 

  

 

Fill the toy hampers too! 

To sponsor a family, please 

choose an ornament in the 

front foyer. Items can be 

returned anonymously 

wrapped and labeled to 

the office. 
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Millstream PAC 2017/2018  

Executive/Sub-Committee Members 

President             Sarah Ramsbottom          swramsbottom@gmail.com 
Vice Presidents     Taryn Treloar               ttreloar@sd62.bc.ca 
              Bonnie Frazer                    bonniemfrazer@gmail.com 
Treasurer             Nicole Fraser                     fraser.nicole@gmail.com 
Secretary            Dale Breese                dbreese17@gmail.com 
SPEAC Rep            Tracy Raven              tracyraven@hotmail.com 
Events  
Co-ordinator  Sarah Gordon                  sarahgordon82@icloud.com 
Hot Lunch  
Co-ordinator          Amanda Dumitru             mandi133@gmail.com 
Emergency  
Preparedness         Tawny Bella              tawnypye@shaw.ca 
 

Count down to winter 
break… 

Fun things to do in December 

1. eat a red apple 

2. Langford Christmas Light up 

3. watch a movie en français 

4. make cookies 

5. be a kindness ninja 

6. send a letter to St. Nick 

7. watch a movie in the gym 

8. throw rocks into the ocean 

9. decorate gingerbread 

10. light a candle 

11. go for a walk 

12. give someone a hug 

13. bring something for the 

hamper drive 

14. attend a Christmas 

concert  

15. thank a teacher 

16. read a book 

17. watch for airplanes 

18. play some tunes 

19. do a good deed 

20. play a game 

21. take a deep breath 

22. celebrate! 

Millstream PAC would like to thank… 

Mara Burgess and Canadian Tire Langford 

for a generous donation of $2000! This donation will 

be used to continue to fill our Emergency 

Preparedness Bin with supplies. 

 

 

 

Aaron Frisby and The Tube Shack 

for donating a toaster and some much-needed 

kitchen supplies for our PAC kitchen. The toaster is 

used by volunteers to make toast on Wednesday 

mornings to fill little tummies. 

 

Finally, thanks Bonnie Frazer for organizing another 

successful craft fair and Nicole Fetterly for serving 

up delicious treats at our concession stand. Thanks 

also to all the helpers and bakers!  We raised $544! 

YOUR AD 

HERE! 

 Promote your business 

to other Millstream 

families by advertising 

in the PAC newsletter.  

Please contact Sarah 

Ramsbottom 
swramsbottom@gmail.com 
for further information 

and rates! 

{     } 
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